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Hildale/Colorado City Utility Advisory Board 

Utility Advisory Board Recommendation Memorandum  
 
 
To:         Hildale City Mayor & City Council and Colorado City Town Manager and Town Council   
 
From: Hildale/Colorado City Utility Advisory Board Chair, Ezra Nielsen  
 
Date: July 8, 2025 
 
Cc:         Jerald A Postema, Utility Director, Nathan Fischer, Utility Superintendent, Athena Cawley, Utility 
Administrative Assistant/Assistant City Recorder, Maxene Jessop, City Recorder/Accounts Payable, 
Shirley Zitting, Town Clerk/HR Director 
 
 
Re:  Recommendations to award the following:  
 
On June 26, 2025, 6:00 pm at Hildale City Hall during the regularly scheduled meeting of the Utility 
Advisory Board, the members reviewed and acted on the following. 
 

1. Recommendation to approve the Utility Pickup Truck Purchase for Gas in an amount not to exceed 
$63,000.00   

2. Recommendation to approve the purchase of Well Meters for the not to exceed amount of 
$25,000.00 

3. Review and recommendation to approve Reservoir Acres Subdivision with a Development 
Agreement for water 

4. Review and recommendation to approve the Seven (7) Lot #3208 Subdivision to be approved with 
no Development Agreement required for the seven (7) Town Houses 

 
     
    

     
 
 


